The Barn, Cole Lane, Stickford, Boston, Lincolnshire, PE22 8EU

01205 480182

10th April 2022

lan Green, 26 Norton Lane, Burntwood, Staffordshire, WS7 0HN

Dear lan.

May I please express my heartfelt thanks for the wonderful gift from the SNOMED Community. I hope that you will be able to pass on my gratitude and appreciation to all the other colleagues and acquaintances made over the years of my engagement with SNOMED.

It is with a considerable degree of sadness that I have had to give up work and collaboration with SNOMED due to my current illness, but it is very encouraging to see the progress being made by the organisation.

I have made a large number of wonderful friends and colleagues over the many years that I have had an association with SNOMED, memories or which I am sure will stay with me forever and lead to a lasting degree of professional satisfaction.

With all best wishes.

Andrew.

Andrew Norton